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Wednesday 25 April 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are starting the summer term off with a roar! This term the children will be learning about dinosaurs. As 

part of this learning the children are lucky to have the opportunity to attend a Super Stegosaurus workshop at 

the Natural History Museum. We will be going to the Museum on Tuesday 8 May 2018.   

On this day, the Y1 children will be picked up from the bus stop at the usual time of 8.45am. The bus will drop 

us off at Hornchurch Underground Station, at which point we will take the District Line to the museum. The 

children will be returning to school by 3pm and home time arrangements will be the same as usual on the day.  

Whilst at the museum the children will use replica fossils to identify the key features of a Stegosaurus and learn 

about its body shape. Then they will construct a 'Stego-jigsaw-rus' to learn how scientists piece together fossil 

finds.  Finally, we will also visit the dinosaur exhibition at the museum. 

The school will be subsidising the trip but we are asking for a contribution of £3 per child, which will go towards 

covering the cost. Please give this money to a staff member in a named envelope by Monday 30th April.  

All children will be required to wear school uniform and bring a healthy packed lunch. If you would like your 

child to receive a free school packed lunch, please complete and return the form attached by Monday 30th 

April. 

We will be taking two parent volunteers with us on the trip, these volunteers will need to pay their own travel 

costs on the day but there are no further costs involved. If you would like to accompany us, please tell a 

member of staff ASAP. Should we have more than two volunteers, we will draw the names from a hat and 

inform you of whether you have been selected by Wednesday 2nd May. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff. 

Yours sincerely,  

Kate Hollows 

Year 1 Class Teacher 

           

I would like the school to provide a free packed lunch for my child.  

Child’s name: ___________________________________ 

on Tuesday 8th May containing the following sandwich: 

  Ham     Tuna     Cheese 

Signed: ________________________________________  Date: ________________________________ 

 

School contact number: 01708 932 710 

School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk 
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